
 

email id. cdcassamuniversity@gmail.com 
 

NOTICE 

It is hereby informed to all concerned that any correction in the 

submitted application form for the B.Ed Entrance Examination–2025 

can only be made by the first preference college as selected by the 

applicant at the time of form submission. Applicants who wish to make 

any corrections are advised to contact their respective first 

preference college either through email or by visiting the college in 

person. All such corrections must be completed on or before 12th 

June 2025. No correction requests will be entertained by the College 

or the University after the above-mentioned date. 

 

 
 

(Jayanta Bhattacharjee) 
Director, CDC 

Assam University, Silchar 

No. AUD/B.Ed(EE)/2025-4              Date: 06.06.2025 

Copy to: 
1. PS to VC for kind information to Vice Chancellor AUS for 

information. 
2. Registrar, AUS for information 
3. Principals all affiliated B.Ed Colleges/ Institutes for information. 
4. Director, Computer Centre, AUS, with a request to upload this 

notification in Assam University website. 
5. File. 

 
 

Director, CDC 

 

 


